Notice: The U.S. Census Bureau encountered a processing issue during the creation of the January 2023
International Trade in Goods and Services Report that impacted the published state import data in Ex.2a
of the supplement to the FT900 report, the API, and in USA Trade Online. An excel file containing the
corrections to the January 2023 state import data has been posted to our website. January 2023 state
import data will be revised in USA Trade Online and the International Trade API with the 2023 Annual
Revisions scheduled for release in June 2024.



